
A.S.D. HANDBALL GUARDIAGRELE
Via Occidentale, 123
66016 Guardiagrele (CH)

Dear Federation

The A.S.D. Handball Guardiagrele is affiliated to the FIGH (Handball italian federation) since 
1985.

Since then it is commited to handball activities and in the last season it took part at the female A2 
league and male B league, in addition to other young championships, and it involves, thanks to 
various school projects, about 100 boys and girls every year.

The athletes mainly came from Guardiagrele (a small town of about 9.000 citizens placed in 
Abruzzi region,) and from neighboring towns.

For the 2018/2019 season, that will start at the end of august / beginning of september, the company 
needs to hire a sports technician (both male or female) that has to take care of the whole company 
activities and, in particular, the youth sector and the school projects.

We are reaching to your Federation to ask you to report us any technician that is interested in our 
offer and in moving to Guardiagrele.

You can send us your information and CV to the following email addresses:
massimomattioli@studiomattioli.net
and
cellini.andrea@hotmail.it

The candidate will be promptly contact to arrange everything (especially the work contract).

Kind regards
 
Guardiagrele, 14 maggio 2018

A.S.D. HANDBALL GUARDIAGRELE
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